
 

 

 

 

 

 

Come Join in the Discussion on WEDNESDAY 

October 15, 2025 
1:30 pm to 2:30 pm  

via ZOOM 
As of January 1, 2026, all Regional Centers must abide by the Public Records Act. Come learn 
how this will impact the Vendored Service Provider Community.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Remember, providers can also stay engaged and up to date by participating in the Vendor Advisory Committee  

Visit the ELARC Website to keep informed at www.elarc.org  

 

 

Service Provider Check In: 
IMPORTANT Discussion on  

PUBLIC RECORDS ACT  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89815078306?pwd=UFZybW5ITWlCK3VndXNvbVBPSW
VnUT09 

Phone: 669 900 9128 

Meeting ID: 898 1507 8306 

Passcode: 534465 


